
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Katie Philpott (katiephilpott@gov.sc.gov) <katiephilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/9/2015 11:04:02 AM

Subject: FW: Re: Moorhouse/Dental

From: Walker, Madison
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2012 1:45 PM
To: Kevin Bryant
Cc: Pitts, Ted; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Moorhouse/Dental

Senator -

Ted asked that I follow up with you. Brad Moorhouse was appointed to the State Health Planning Committee last 
week. I believe the official date was July 12th. Also, for the Dental Board they will have to conduct new elections due 
to the change in district lines. LLR is working to send all of that information out now. Hopefully the election will be 
held soon.

Thanks,

Madison Walker 
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803.734.5086 | C: 803.429.4947
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